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Everyone has  weaknesses, and everyone makes mistakes.  That’s part of life.  
We shouldn’t resign ourselves to failure, though, and we shouldn’t keep making 
the same mistakes; we should try to do better.  The best thing to do with faults 
and failures and mistakes and weak areas is to recognize them, be honest 
about them, and then try to overcome them if we can.!
The first step is to face the facts.  If we can admit our problems to ourselves, 
then we can try to do better.  The second step is to be honest with the Lord 
about ourselves and ask for His help.  If we are willing to bare our souls to 
Jesus, He will step in and help as only He can.  !

Another good thing about this arrangement is that Jesus always offers us help 
as only He can.  He tries to help us learn from our mistakes, tells us how to do 
better next time and encourages us to try again.!
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ECHO!

Many of our historic documents have been 
moved to the Butler County Historical Society for 
safe keeping.  They are also being scanned to 
preserve them digitally.  If you’d like to lend a hand 
in the long process, let Jeanne Walther know.  No 
experience is necessary and someone will assist 
you.  You are encouraged to work in pairs, so bring 
a friend.  Put in some time whenever you can.  !

893-3995!

jeannewalther@zoomtown.com
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Whatever happened to the quilt frame?!
The majority of quilt frame that was in the basement on Front St. has been in storage 
for the past 4 years.  Elaine Weiss had a few parts at her home.  After getting all of 
the pieces reunited, and checking around to see if anyone wanted it (it takes up a 
LOT of space), it has a new home.   Lynn O.  one of the Partners in Prime quilter/
crafters has adopted it and, better yet, she has a quilt in progress.  Lynn has also 
been making the small quilts for Children’s Hospital and she even spent the afternoon 
planting tree saplings with us at MetroParks.

Vernon Arnold! ! ! ! Harold Marcum! ! ! ! ! ! !  
Eloise Andrew! ! ! ! Tiffaney Mason  
Lois Apgar! ! ! ! ! Todd McFarland  
Harold Betz! ! ! ! ! Jackie McKinney! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !  
Linda Chalk! ! ! ! ! Fanny Murphy 
Norma Durr! ! ! ! ! Danny Overbey!! ! ! ! The Families of:! ! !  
Robert Gerhardt!! ! ! Kyle Phelps! ! ! ! ! ! ! Dan Hartleb  
Myron Gilley!! ! ! ! Lucile Reed! ! ! ! ! ! ! Arlene Smith  
Art Grove!! ! ! ! ! Fred Smith! ! ! ! ! ! ! Ada Mae Begley 
Barbara Harris! ! ! ! Doug Stumpf!! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !  
Bill & Jean Hurd!! ! ! Gartha Webb  
Diane Johnson! ! ! ! Richard Wesp  
Vicki Howard!! ! ! ! U.S. Armed  
Marilyn Jeffers! ! ! ! ! Forces & 
Wayne Kaeding!! ! ! ! Their Families! ! ! ! ! ! !

Prayer Circle

This could be the new look for the Echo, but I hope not. My computer crashed again  
and I got a MacIntosh.  The learning curve is a little longer than I expected.  It is not as 
it was years ago.  I’m going to have to work on it in the coming months.  Eileen

Please leave a message for the prayer circle with Shirley.  Include the following 
information: name of person, illness and your name and a phone number where you 
can be reached.  Thanks, Shirley, 726-6223. If there are any names that need to be 
removed call Shirley Lovely.


